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As the owners and residents of the basement flat 12a Twisden Road we would like to object 

to the  plan for the kitchen extension at 10 Twisden Road for the following reasons. 

1. Our flat is adjacent to the kitchen extension and the outlook from our bedroom and 

kitchen windows will be directly affected by this proposed development by blocking our light 

and space. We live in a one bedroom flat and our front outlook is lower than the road 

consequently our back windows are particularly important as we rely on them to provide a 

view which  this development will obscure. This will introduce another wall  two  metres 

away from our windows, making our flat like a tomb.  

2. We currently face a traditional and interesting Victorian garden view and  this proposed 

development will change the character to facing a blank wall.  

3. Although being the most directly affected by this development we have had no personal 

public notification. The plans particularly the side elevation from our perspective lack detail 

in terms of finish.  The rear elevation does not show the positioning of the extension 

supporting wall and does not show that our bedroom window has French Doors rather than 

a window which means the extension will have more impact on our back garden space.
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